
 

 

 

     

  ROADS REPORT Feb 2023    

  Task - Item - Initiative         

1 
Ditching continues with 

NORDS funding 
      

  

2 

May 2020 Culvert outlet ends 
marked throughout township.  
Roads Superintendent to look 
into other means of marking 

the them, such as metal posts 

August 2020 Possible to 
use posts previously 
donated to Thornloe 

cemetery.  Roads 
Superintendent will look 

into this. 

      

3 

Nov 2021 Concession 3-4 
Drain -to be repaired with 

removal of rocks, sand bags 
and filter cloth, other options in 

Spring 2022 

        



4 

Oct 2022 Tiling occurred on 
Wool Mill rd on properties, in 
Hilliard and Brethour, which 

would have affected roads as 
water was being directed into 
ditch.  Rds Superintendents 

and Drainage Superintendent 
met with land-owner to work 
out a plan.  Council will need 

to approve once received from 
the landowner.  An indemnity 
agreement would need to be 

signed by the owner. 

Nov 2022 land owner 
providing plan in writing.  

Pending 
      

5 
Dec 2022 Plow Truck has 

been delivered, old truck to be 
sold 

February 2023 No bids 
received yet.  Price will 

be Best reasonable 
offer.  Truck is to be 

moved to hwy11 
location for better 

exposure 

April 2023 Bids received     

6 

Jan 2023 Lateral ditching may 
be required in spots.  RFQ to 

be sent out if Roads 
Superintendent wants work to 

be done. 

        

7 Veley Road Landslide 

Dec 2022 Site visit held 
with MNRF staff 

regarding clearing creek 
of debris.  They can 

assist with permit 
process, costs of any 
work would be paid by 

Township.  Clerk to 
proceed with permit 

process 

Jan 2023 Roads 
Superintendent spoke 

with Dave's Tree 
Cutting, who could do 
via residents property 

using boom truck.  
Would take 1 or 2 days 

and would be less 
costly, also no permit 

required.  Approved by 
Council, Roads 

Superintendent to speak 
with resident and 

contractor 

March 2023 Entry By-
Law on agenda for 
discussion and/or 

approval. 

April 2023 Funding 
approved of $1,698,000.  
RFQ to be sent out.  In 

progress. 

 


